St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

LentTerm 4 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents,

Again at swimming this week lots of children passed various levels. The certificates are awarded in our Friday Celebration assembly. The progress the children have made with swimming has been amazing. Well done to all for their determination and perseverance with this vital skill.

Thank you to all who attended the, Condover residential information evening. If you were unable to attend, an information pack will be sent home with your child. Please look out for them in their book bag.

Have an enjoyable weekend

Best Wishes

Mrs K. Yuen

8th February – Chinese New Year themed School Lunch

10th February – Ash Wednesday School Mass

10th February – Netball match Hanwell Fields

11th February – Sacramental Induction Meeting for the Parents of children preparing for First Holy Communion and Confirmation With Fr James and Mrs Concannon

15th - 21st February - Half term

26th February - Mass in Church

26th February- PTFA Bingo Night 6.30pm

14th – 18th March Y5 / 6 Condover residential Visit

16th March - PTFA Meeting (all welcome) 7.30pm

21st March - Mass 9.30am

24th March (Maundy Thursday) last day of term

15th April – PTFA School Disco

27th May – The Sacrament of Confirmation

11th June 2016 - First Holy Communion

The Magistrates in the Community Visit

On Wednesday Vine class were thrilled to have a visit from Local Magistrates in the community. The children undertook various roles as they re-enacted a mock trial around cyber – bullying.

"It was really interesting, we found about the different roles of a judge and a magistrate" "The mock trial was fun- it really made you think!" The magistrates were most impressed by the children's absorption into role and their exemplary conduct. - Well done Vine Class.

Last Year's Palms needed

Please can you send into school any palms that you have. Fr James is going to be conducting a burning of the palms Service next week, in readiness for Ash Wednesday.

Recycle with Michael

Thank you for all the clothing donations. Your generosity has raised £76 for the Salvation Army and the same for school funds.

our help is needed

We are collecting Sainsbury's vouchers again. All vouchers gratefully received.

Value Focus for January



Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258 Please check our website for regular updates Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk